
If you are a person with a disability and desire any auxiliary aids, services or  

other accommodations to participate in any Extension program or activity,  

please contact our office at (757) 393-5197 between the hours of 8 am and 5 pm 

to discuss accommodations five days prior to the activity. 

 Should I prune in the fall, or in the spring—  
before or after shrubs flower?  How much 
can I cut back an overgrown bush?  How can 
I get my flowering shrub to have more  
flowers?  These and many more questions 
will be answered during this lecture which 
will cover how and when to prune decidu-
ous shrubs and small trees in your landscape. 
 
BONUS:  Learn how not to commit “Crepe 

Murder” when pruning! 

 

Date Wednesday, March 15 , 2023 

Time 6:30—7:30 p.m. 

Place Portsmouth Public Library 

Churchland Branch 

4934 High Street West 

 

For more information email:  
pmgweb757@gmail.com 

Or call to leave a message: 
Phone: (757) 393-5319 
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